COLLINS PLACE HOANEWSLETTER

November 2022

DO YOU OWN A BUSINESS?

If you own a business and would like to be featured in the monthly newsletter, please email Magnolia Management Services at info@magnoliabr.com with a brief summary about your business and contact information.

We'd love to hear from you!

YARD OF THE MONTH

Congratulations to the Eddy family for winning October Yard of the Month!

Congratulations to the Sheffield family for winning November Yard of the Month!

DO NOT FEED DUCKS

Please **DO NOT FEED** the ducks! Feeding human or pet food to the ducks led to health problems and can cause malnourishment, illness, and ultimately death. According to David Curtiss with the USDA, Muscovy ducks are a feral species under no state or federal protection in Louisiana. They are detrimental to both the environment and human health due to the extreme number of droppings they produce. This excrement can carry diseases that may infect humans, pets, as well as native waterfowl.

Permission slips to have the ducks removed will be sent out soon via email blast, so be on the lookout! Please complete the form, take a picture of it, and email it to info@magnoliabr.com. If you need help printing a form, a Board member can help.

HOLIDAY PARKING

Please remember to be mindful of your guest parking situation when hosting gatherings this holiday season.

We encourage residents to park as many vehicles in the driveway before resorting to parking on the street.

When parking vehicles on the street, please be sure you and your guests park in a manner that does not block driveways or mailboxes, and please be sure vehicles are only parked on one side of the street.

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546